

John Clifford School Nether Street Beeston Nottingham NG9 2AT

Telephone: 0115 9258057

Email: <a href="mailto:office@johnclifford.school">office@johnclifford.school</a> Headteacher: Janine Waring Acting Headteacher: Kayley Allcoat

18th September 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

As part of the support for all children in Key Stage Two, we will be sending additional resources home for the children to do outside of school. These are planned activities that run alongside the teaching in school and give the children opportunity to rehearse and sharpen knowledge, skills and understanding.

The homework expectations will vary depending on which phase of school your child is in. Please see further details below:

Year Group	Homework expectation
	Selected page(s) from the CGP Spelling, punctuation and Grammar book.
Year 3	
	Selected page(s) from the CGP Maths Question book.
	Selected page(s) from the CGP Spelling, punctuation and Grammar book.
Year 4	
	Selected page(s) from the CGP Maths Question book.
	Selected page(s) from the CGP Spelling, punctuation and Grammar book.
Year 5	
	Selected page(s) from the CGP Maths Question book.
	Selected page(s) from the CGP Spelling, punctuation and Grammar book.
Year 6	
	Selected page(s) from the CGP Maths Question book.

The homework books will come home with your child on a Friday and MUST be completed and returned by Wednesday the following week. This will start from **Friday 19**<sup>th</sup> **September 2025**. Each week, we will mark the homework together and set activities for the following week. What the children have to do will be recorded in their Communication Diaries and the children must only complete the pages indicated.

The homework books are paper and therefore fragile, but every effort must be made to keep the books in the best condition.

The answers to the tasks are in the back of the book and children must be discouraged in referring to these. Showing the working out is paramount for the children's understanding in the maths activities.

We understand that children do many things outside of school and we thank you for ensuring that tasks are completed and returned as above, despite busy lives.

Thank you for your support with this.

Kind regards,

Olivia Edmond

**Assistant Headteacher - John Clifford School** 

